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CCU NEWS - The Week of August 18, 2008 

Welcome to Coastal Carolina University's On-Campus Newsletter. 

View the full, online newsletter at http://www.coastal.edu/newsletter. 

This Week's News 

Going somewhere? Park your car and ride the shuttle 
http://www.coastal.edu/news/story.php?id=2048 
Coastal Carolina University has contracted with The Coast RTA for shuttle transportation 
for students, faculty and staff for the 2008-2009 academic year. 

Volunteer coordinator named at Coastal Carolina University 
http://www.coastal.edu/news/story.php?id=2047 
Deana J. Lewis has been named the new coordinator of the Volunteer Services Center at 
Coastal Carolina University. 

Lifelong Learning catalogs for fall classes now available 
http://www.coastal.edu/news/story.php?id=2046 
The fall catalog for the Osher Lifelong Learning Institute (OLLI) at Coastal Carolina 
University is now available. 

More news stories: http://www.coastal.edu/news/ 

This Week's Announcements 

Club Recruitment Day will be held Wednesday, Aug. 27 on the Prince Lawn from 11 a.m. to 2 
p.m. Clubs or departments interested in having a table should contact Dee Duncan in the 
Office of Student Activities and Leadership at 843-349-2301. Students will have an 
opportunity to speak with representatives from a variety of student clubs and 
organizations, as well as local vendors. Students, faculty and staff are all welcome to 
come out and participate. Free food and sodas will be available, and the Coastal 
Productions Board will offer the first students to come to their display the chance to 
create a free tie-dyed T-shirt. A rain date of Wednesday, Sept. 3 has been scheduled. 

The Volunteer Fair for Students will be held on Tuesday, Sept. 2 on the Prince Lawn from 
11 a.m. to 2 p.m. Students are encouraged to come out and meet representatives from a 
variety of organizations that are seeking volunteers. Free refreshments. 

Coastal Carolina University is a member of the Association for the Advancement of 
Sustainability in Higher Education (AASHW). Membership in AASHE covers everyone at the 
institution, so go online to check out the benefits that include online resources and 
opportunities for networking, collaboration and professional development. AASHE's most 
recent offering is a blog, "Campus Sustainability Perspectives http://www.aashe.net/ 
staffblog," featuring ongoing conversations on news, opinions and ideas provided by AASHE 
staff. 

Warning: bogus e-mail messages from addresses such as "COASTAL SUPPORT TEAM" have been 
circulating that claim to be from "COASTAL." Some of these messages state they are from 
"COASTAL messaging centre" and that the University is upgrading the data base and e-mail 
centre. They also request that recipients provide their user name, password and date of 
birth, etc. These e-mails did not come from Coastal Carolina University; rather, they are 
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phishing scams. Information Technology Services (ITS) warns recipients to not respond to 
the e-mails. If you receive an e-mail similar to what is described above, do not provide 
any of the requested information and delete the message immediately. Students, faculty 
and staff should NOT give their passwords to anyone under any circumstances. Your 
password must always be kept as secure as possible. In addition, the University (and 
other official organizations) will never require you to provide sensitive information 
such as passwords, credit car 

d numbers or social security information via e-mail. 

More announcements: http://www.coastal.edu/newsletter/ 

This Week's Events 

Monday, Aug. 18 
New Student Convocation, 9:30 a.m., Prince Lawn, part of Welcome Week program for 
freshmen 

CINO Rally/Tailgate/Dinner, 5 to 8 p.m., Brooks Stadium, part of Welcome Week program for 
freshmen 

Big Read Movie "Invisible Children, 8:30 p.m., Wall 317, part of Welcome Week program for 
freshmen 

Men's Soccer at Campbell, 6 p.m., exhibition game 

Tuesday, Aug. 19 
Making Good Choices, 9:30 a.m., Wheelwright Auditorium, part of Welcome Week program for 
freshmen 

"Tell me something I don't know," 10:15 a.m., Wheelwright Auditorium, part of Welcome 
Week program for freshmen 

Edwards College of Humanities and Fine Arts fall faculty meeting, 10 a.m., EHFA 256, 
coffee and pastries prior to meeting in EHFA 266 

General faculty meeting, 3 p.m., Wheelwright Auditorium 

Wednesday, Aug. 20 
Classes begin for fall semester 

"Ladies Night Out: A Gridiron for Girls Clinic," 6:30 to 8:30 p.m., Kline Hospitality 
Suite, Brooks Stadium, tickets $15 or $20 at door. 

Thursday, Aug. 21 
"ART," a production of the new Atlantic Stage Co., a local professional theater company, 
the story of three longtime friends Serge, Marc and Yvan and the effect on their 
friendship when one purchases an abstract work of art. 7:30 p.m., Edwards Black Box 
Theatre, $15 general admission, $10 students, tickets available at door and online at 
www.atlanticstage.com. 

Comedian Lawrence Owens, 8 p.m., Wheelwright Auditorium, free for students, faculty, 
staff and the public. Pick up tickets at Wheelwright Box Office. 

Late Night Bingo," 10 p.m., Commons Main Dining Room, win some great prizes, free and 
open to all University students, hosted by Coastal Productions Board, part of Welcome 
Week program for freshmen. 

Friday, Aug. 22 
Women's Soccer at UNC Greensboro, 7 p.m. 
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Comedian Lawrence Owens, 7:30 p.m., Wheelwright Auditorium, a Coastal Productions Board 
event 

"ART," a production of the new Atlantic Stage Co., a professional theater company, the 
story of three longtime friends Serge, Marc and Yvan and the effect on their friendship 
when one purchases an abstract work of art. 7:30 p.m., Edwards Black Box Theatre, $15 
general admission, $10 students, tickets available at door and online at 
www.atlanticstage.com 

Saturday, Aug. 23 
Excursion to the beach for Coastal Carolina University students, a free shuttle will pick 
up students beginning at 11 a.m. in front of the Commons, traveling to the beach at 34th 
Avenue North and Ocean Boulevard in Myrtle Beach and returning to the Commons location 
every hour. The last shuttle is at 5 p.m. 

"ART," a production of the new Atlantic Stage Co., a professional theater company, the 
story of three longtime friends Serge, Marc and Yvan and the effect on their friendship 
when one purchases an abstract work of art. 7:30 p.m., Edwards Black Box Theatre, $15 
general admission, $10 students, tickets available at door and online at 
www.atlanticstage.com 

Sunday, Aug. 24 
Fall Family Picnic, hot dogs and burgers cookout for Coastal Carolina University faculty 
and staff, hosted by President Dave and Terri Decenzo, 2 to 5 p.m., Huntington Beach 
State Park, Shelter 3. RSVP by Aug. 20 to 843-349-2040 or events@coastal.edu. Free 
admission to the park. 

"ART," a production of the new Atlantic Stage Co., a professional theater company, the 
story of three longtime friends Serge, Marc and Yvan and the effect on their friendship 
when one purchases an abstract work of art. 3 p.m., Edwards Black Box Theatre, $15 
general admission, $10 students, tickets available at door and online at 
www.atlanticstage.com 

Women's Soccer at Duke University, 5 p.m. 

Men's Soccer vs. Elon, 6 p.m., Coastal Carolina University Soccer Field, exhibition game 

More events: http://www.coastal.edu/newsletter/ 

This Week's Athletics News 

Women's Soccer Opens 2008 Season with Two-Game Slate in North Carolina 
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=4585 
The Coastal Carolina University women's soccer team opens the 2008 season Friday, August 
22 at UNC Greensboro, then heads to Durham, N.C., to face Duke Sunday, August 24. 

Women's Track Alumnae Campbell Finishes 21st in Hammer Throw at Beijing Olympics 
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=4584 
Former Coastal Carolina University women"s track and field standout and current volunteer 
coach Amber Campbell placed 21st in the prelims of the hammer throw at the 2008 Olympic 
Games in Beijing, China. 

Football wraps Up Its Third Fall Scrimmage 
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=4581 
The Coastal Carolina University football team had its third scrimmage on Saturday, Aug. 
16, at Brooks Stadium in preparation for its season opener at Penn State, Aug. 30. 

Men's Tennis Team and Four Players Honored by ITA 
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http://www.goccusports.com/?news=4579 
The Intercollegiate Tennis Association (ITA) recently announced that the Coastal Carolina 
University's men's tennis team has earned a spot on the 2008 ITA All-Academic Team. 

Men's Golf Alum Renolds Ties For Fourth at Canadian Amateur 
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=4577 
Former Coastal Carolina University men's golfer Lindsay Renolds tied for fourth at the 
2008 Canadian Amateur, played Aug. 11-14 at Paradise Canyon Golf & Country Club in 
Lethbridge, Alberta. 

Women's Tennis Named ITA All-Academic Team for 10th Straight Year 
http://www.goccusports.com/?news=4576 
The Coastal Carolina University women's tennis team was named Intercollegiate Tennis 
Association (ITA) All-Academic Team for the 10th straight year, the organization has 
announced. 

More athletics news: http://www.goccusports.com 

Coastal People 

Read about Coastal People: http://www.coastal.edu/newsletter/ 

Publication Deadlines 

Coastal Carolina University's Newsletter will be e-mailed weekly to all students, faculty 
and staff by the Office of Marketing Communications. 

Submissions should be sent to news@coastal.edu by 5 p.m. Thursday to be included in the 
newsletter, which will be sent electronically by noon the following Monday. 
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